
 

 

   

CONFIRMATION STUDENTS 
 
 

Registration for Acolytes and Nursery Helpers  2017 -2018 
 
Student’s name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Grade: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Phone:  ___________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s email:  ___________________________________________________ 

 
 

Dear Confirmation Families, 
 

As part of their commitment to the confirmation program, 
and to help them learn more about discipleship, our students 
are asked to serve regularly during worship as acolytes and 
nursery helpers. 
 

Parents: Please check the Worship Assistant Schedules to see when students have been assigned. 
The Schedules are published monthly, and displayed at the back of the sanctuary. They are also 
available online at www.princeofpeacedublin.org. The Schedules will not be mailed to your home, 
so please remember to pick up one every month and note when your child is to serve.  
  
If you give us your email address (see above), we will be happy to send you an email reminder  
a few days before the assignment.  
 

Also, if you send us your unavailable dates, we will make the assignments around your plans.  
If your child cannot serve on the scheduled date, we ask that you please find your own sub and, 
most importantly, notify the church office about the change.  
You can list your unavailable dates on the back of this form - or email any time to Barb Hoyt  
at barbhoyt@sbcglobal.net.  Thank you. 
 

A list of all students will be provided for you to use when your child needs a substitute.   

 
 
 

Please CIRCLE your preferred worship service(s) below.  
 

If your student is scheduled to serve on a Sunday when he/she is taking a Confirmation course,  
please let the teacher know and he/she will be given an excused absence from class. 
  

Saturday at 5:30 pm     Sunday at 8:15 am  Sunday at 9:30 am Sunday at 11:00 am 

 
Parent’s Signature:  ______________________________________________ 
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